
Visit the North Carolina 
State Laboratory of Public Health
STEM Festival on April 29, 2024, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm
Join scientists for fun, hands-on activities to learn about 
how the testing done at the "State Lab" promotes and 
contributes to the health of North Carolinians.

• Meet the Scientists
• Virtual Lab Tour/Small Group Tours
• Science Activities for All Ages
• Food Truck Onsite with Outdoor Seating Available
• More Information: slph.dph.ncdhhs.gov

Address:
4312 District Drive, 

Raleigh, NC  


